St John Vianney Catholic Primary School o

NEWSLETTER
Friday 10th February 2023

Dear Parents,

“Let us thank all those who teach in Catholic schools. Educating is an act of love; it is like giving
life.” Pope Francis

“The family is where parents become their children’s first teachers in the faith. The family’s
strength lies in its capacity to love and to teach how to how.” Pope Francis

This weekend Gospel tells us that teachers are important especially parents who are the first
educators of our children and teacher us so much about what is important in life.

Please keep the people in Turkey and Syria in your prayers as they deal with the disaster caused
by the earthquake. Envelopes will be going home today to fill with your donation. All donations
will be sent to CAFOD to support the people dealing with this disaster.

We will be selling chocolate after school on Tuesday so please bring money with you to buy a
treat when you collect your child.

We are also having a non-uniform day on Tuesday 14th February to raise money towards the
appeal. Please could your child wear non-uniform and include an item of red clothing, socks,
hairband etc. and bring in £1.00 donation.

Prayer for Turkey and Syria
Lord God

Today we turn to you not for ourselves but for the
thousands of people who have lost their lives in
earthquakes. We pray also for the millions of people
who have lost their home and families and are trying to
survive in freezing temperatures. We ask that you
protect them and keep them safe and in your heart. We ¥
pray also for all the rescue workers who work tirelessly &
day and night to help those around them. May the Holy
Spirit guide them and bless their work. Amen

Thank you to everyone who supported our Chocolate Bingo Night. It was a great success.
Thank you to the SJV PTA for all their help and support and a big thank you to Mr Carroll, our
resident Bingo Caller.

Thank you to all the children who are singing at Mrs Griffin’s funeral on Monday, Mrs Jackson will
be overwhelmed by your love and the support shown.

If you can support the parish on 18th February at Mass with the Archbishop, Father Sebastian
would be delighted to see you and the archbishop is always wowed by your fabulous singing.
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Packed Lunches - Reminder

Please do not send in nuts of any type with your child’s packed lunch. Please remember we are
a NUT FREE school.

Water Bottles

Please do not send Prime bottles into school. Children should not use Prime bottles as water
bottles.

SJV Owls Club

SJV Owils Club which provides before and after school care for the children
@ of St John Vianney School. The charges for Owls Club are as follows:
Morning session - 7.30 to 8.30 a.m. - £4.75 (includes a light breakfast)
@ O Afternoon session - 3.15 t0 4.15 p.m. - £4.75 (includes a snack)

' g ' Late afternoon session - 3.15 to 5.30 p.m. - £7.50 (includes a snack)

If you are interested in your child attending Owls Club and would like more
information please email owls@sjv.coventry.sch.uk or phone the school
office.

SJV Owls Activity Club

Owls Club are now also offering after school sessions as follows:

Maximum number in the group 30. Activities are open to all children in school from Nursery to
Year 6

Monday 3:15 - 4:15 p.m. - Lego Club — play with Lego and use Lego interactive "
with the school computers \

Tuesday 3:15 - 4:15 p.m. - Computer Club - Bee-bots, computers and tablets
Wednesday 3:15 - 4:15 p.m. — Art Club
Thursday 3:15 - 4:15 p.m. - Games night - Bingo, cards, dominoes, board games

Friday 3.15 - 4:15 p.m. - Homework club- reading and support with homework

Sessions will be charged at £4.75 per session payable via Arbor.

Pupils can sign up for a monthly block of sessions but also choose to do the other activities in
Owls club if they prefer. If your child would like to sign up for any of these sessions please email
owls@sjv.coventry.sch.uk for more information and an application form.

Tax-Free Childcare

SJV Owils Club is signed up to the Government Tax Free Childcare scheme so if your child
attend Owils Club, and you have not already done so please check the website to see if you are
eligible to help with your fees. If you are eligible for Tax-Free Childcare, you'll need to set up an
online childcare account for your child. For every £8.00 you pay into this account, the
government will pay £2.00 to use to pay for your provider (SJV Owls).

You can use it to pay for Owls Club but it can’t be used for school meals, trips, uniform etc.
For more information and to check if you eligible please go to:
https://www.gov.uk/tax-free-childcare
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At Natlonal Online Safety, we belleve in empowering parents, carers and trusted odults with the information to hold an informed conversation about online safety with their chiidren, should they teel

Itis needed. This guide focuses

on one of many issues which we believe trusted adults should be aware of. Please visit www.nationalonlinesafety com for further guldes, hints and tips for adults.

* %10 WAYS GAMINGCAN /™%
SUPPORT POSITIVE OUTCOMES

in Children and Young People

Gaming, of course, is phenomenally popular with children and young people. In 2021, for instance, more than three-quarters of
teenagers played online games, with almost 70% of primary school aged children doing likewise, If enjoyed in moderation
and supported by a healthy routine (staying hydrated, good sleep habits, taking breaks and so on), gaming can actually

benefit a person’s mental health. As long as we stay alert for potential risks, games can be much more than what we
see on the surface: they can be a way to socialise, an avenue for creativity and a route to solving problems. Check
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Meet Our Expert

for children on games such as Fortnite, Apex Legends, Valorant,
Roblox and Minecraft, his work hos also been published in the
likes of PC Gamer, Kotaku, Pocket Gamer and VG247,
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Stars of the Week
Nursery Evie, Tommy G

Reception Connor, Ollie

Vear 1 Astrid, Thomas
Vear 2 Mekhi, Ruby C
Vear 3 Elody, Robbie

Vear 4 Atticus, Faith
Vear 5 Charlee, Trinity
Year 6 Daniel 'V, Ethan

Reading Books

® {\
3;;,3!5 | Reading books to be brought into school on Tuesdays and Fridays. ﬁ

The school gates are open every morning between 8.30 and 8.40 a.m.
Please ensure your child arrives in school between these times.

Starting Nursery School in September 2023

Application forms and information are available from the school office for parents wishing
to apply for their child to start in Nursery in September 2023. Children born between 1st
September 2019 and 31st August 2020 can start Nursery in September 2023.

Building Fund Contributions to the school building fund are now due for the Autumn Term (£10.00 per
child or £15.00 per family) or for the whole school year (£30.00 per child or £45.00 per
family).

Please make your donations via Arbor.




Dates may be subject to change — please check your emails regularly

Monday, 13th February

Mrs Griffin’s Funeral Mass - 11.00 a.m.
Choir - KS2 - lunchtime

Dance - KS2 - 3.15 10 4.00 p.m.
Chocolate on sale after school

Tuesday, 14th February
Running Club - Year 3/4 - 8.00 to 8.30 a.m.

Year 3 Swimming lessons - a.m.

Non-Uniform Day - Wear Red - £1.00 donation to Turkey & Syria Appeal
Recorder Club - KS2 - 3.15 t0 4.00 p.m.

Art Club - Year 3 &4 -3.15t04.15 p.m.

Girls Football Match - home v St Mary & St Benedict’s Primary School

Wednesday, 15th February

Running Club - Year 5 & 6 - 8.00 a.m. to 8.30 a.m.

Mini-Tennis - Year 3 & 4 - 7.45 to 8.30 a.m.

Year 6 Class Mass - 9.00 a.m.

Guitar Tuition

Boys Football Squad Training —Year 5/6 - 3.15 to 4.15 p.m. - this week only
Girls Football Squad Training - Year 5/6 - 3.15 to 4.15 p.m - NO SESSION
Dance - Year 1 & 2- 3.15 p.m. t0 4.00 p.m.

Thursday, 16th February
Mini-Tennis - Year 5 & 6 - 7.45 to 8.30 a.m.

Piano Tuition

Creative Flair Dance - Year 3 & 4 - 12.00 to 12.30 p.m. and Year 1 & 2 - lunchtime
Hockey - Year 4 - 3.15t04.15 p.m.

Netball Squad Training - 3.15 to 4.15 p.m.

Football Match - away v St Thomas More School

Friday, 17th February
School closes for half term

Saturday 18th February - Parish Mass celebrated by Archbishop Longley - 6.00 p.m.

Future Dates

Monday 27th February - Children return to school
Thursday 2nd March - World Book Day - details to follow
Tuesday 7th March - SEND Review meetings
Thursday 9th March - SEND Review Meetings
Saturday 11th March - Year 3 & 4 attend Mass

Monday 13th March - Year 5 & 6 to Alton Castle

Don’t forget to follow us @sjohnvianney and you can also see our

twitter feed on our website. Facebook - SJV PTA have a Facebook

Please follow us on our main Twitter account: SIV@sjohnvianney page. If you would like to have access and
And then also follow your child’s phase as seen be added to the page, simply search ‘Sjv
below: pta’ and submit your

Year5and 6 SIVupper request, one of the

Year3and 4 SIVmiddle current members will

Year 1 and 2 SIVIiower

see your request and

Reception Class (EYFS)  SIVEYFS

add you accordingly.
Owls Club follow - @OwlIsClubSJV




